
NOTICE 
 

  

 
The City of Clinton, Illinois, will hold a public hearing at 6:45 p.m. on 

Tuesday, the 16th day of April, 2024, in the City Council Chambers of the 

City Hall, 118-120 West Washington Street, Clinton, Illinois, for the 

purpose of hearing written and oral comment from the public concerning the 

proposed annual budget for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2024 and 

ending April 30, 2025.   

 

 A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection in the 

City Clerk’s Office from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. weekdays at City Hall, 118 

West Washington Street, Clinton, Illinois.   

 

        

 

Kamren Wilford 

City Clerk of the City of 

Clinton, Illinois 


